

Fawbert & Barnard's Newsletter

12 January 2023

E-mail us at: admin@fawbert-barnards.essex.sch.uk

Welcome back to the New Year and our latest newsletter.

SCHOOL UPDATES

Tokens

Our winning house for tokens last term were Gibberd. They enjoyed a celebratory afternoon packed with various PE activities including Archery, BMX biking, scooters and kurling.

Thank You's



Over Christmas, a wonderful gift arrived at school of two fabulous 12ft by 5 ft football goals that were donated. We would like to thank Mr and Mrs Pammen from Highline contracts for this wonderful gift that I am sure the children of Fawbert and Barnard's will thoroughly enjoy in the up-and-coming years. Football has now become a part of the F and B family with two new clubs starting in Spring for football for boys and girls.

UPDATE ON EVENTS HELD

ACL workshops

We held our first ACL workshop yesterday which focused on Infants Maths. This was found useful by those attending. More workshops will be taking place on a Wednesday afternoon between 1:30—3:00 pm at our school over the coming weeks. Sessions include KS2 Maths, KS1 Phonics, EYFS/KS1 Writing, KS2 Writing and Storysacks. Please see the attached flyer with further details and how to book your place.

REMINDERS

School Breakfast Club

We started our breakfast club this week which has received some lovely comments and we are hoping to build upon our numbers. This service is available Monday to Friday from 7:30 am. Children arriving before 8:15 am will be provided with a breakfast before taking to their classes at 8:40 am. Places need booking in advance so we can provide the correct ratio of staff as we are currently operating on one member until numbers increase. For an application form and more details of how we can accommodate your needs, please call the school office and speak with Jay.

<u>Home-School Support Drop-in sessions</u>

Kim Douglas is our Home-School support liaison officer and is available to all families seeking this service. She holds regular drop-in sessions with parents when required. If you are seeking help, please leave your name and number with our office staff and your details will be forwarded to her to contact you directly.

Dates for your diary

| Date | Event |
|-------------------------|--|
| JANUARY 2023 | |
| 16 January 2023 | Music tuition commences After-school clubs commence |
| 23 January 2023 | Rocksteady concert to parents (Only for those who attend these sessions) |
| 1 February 2023 | School Dinner parent taster session (15:00) - look out for more details |
| ADVANCE NOTICE | |
| Tuesday 21 February and | Teacher/Parent consultations (15:30-17:30) |

(Continued on page 2)

